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November 2020

Dear Co-Laborers and Prayer Partners,

We pray this letter finds you happy and rejoicing in the Lord. Thanks, be to God, our Father and
Savior! It's that time of year when we take time to celebrate and give thanks for many things in our
lives. It's a time of reflection as we look back on the previous year and a time to get together with
friends and family. | just wanted to wish you all a very Happy Thanksgiving and a very Merry Christmas.

This year has been a very unusual year as the COVID-19 pandemic has spread throughout the
world. In all of my life | have never seen anything like this. | am so thankful that we serve a great God
that loves us and watches over us.

Since March most of the borders in Central and South America have been closed due to the
pandemic. | long for the day when the borders start opening and allowing United States citizens entry
into to those countries. Early this year | had several trips planned for going to Mexico and South
America and being in some churches there to minister to the Spanish people. Unfortunately, | have not
been able to do so as the borders are still closed. Be praying that this coming year they will start to open
again.

Last week | had surgery for a hernia and at present | am 'in the process of recuperating. Please
be praying for me.

| am so thankful for each of you, continuing to support' my ministry. How very grateful | am for
churches and friends like you. May the Lord bless each and every one of you.

Your Missionary Frank Gillespie

Mission Address: Maranatha Baptist Mission PO Box 160 Hillard, FL 32046-2047



